LOCAL PUBLIC CERTIFICATIONS & ANNOUNCEMENTS

During WDWO-CD’s last license renewal application process, WDWO properly aired (actually more than)
the required number of pre and post-filing license renewal announcements on the proper dates times
required by the FCC and documented that compliance in the form of local public notice certifications
placed in the public file. However, at some point, during the time period of 2009-2011, a FCC alternative
inspection consultant removed the certifications from WDWOQ's public file, advising that the documents
did not need to be retained and the documents were subsequently destroyed.

This is a true and correct statement, to the best of my understanding and belief.

Robert Gross, Station Manager - WDWO



